
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Board games 
– starts 25th 
April with Mr 
Williams 

Recorders – (lunchtimes) 
with Miss Blyth 
Korfball – starts 2nd May – 
with Miss Greenwood 

Wednesday  African drumming (Y5/6) – 
starts 10th May with Miss 
Starling 
Formula Goblin – starts 18th 
April with Miss Blyth & Mr 
Patient 
Dance Club starts 19th April 

Thursday  Singing – starts 10th May 
with Miss Starling 

Friday   

Friday 31st March 

 Diary Dates 
 

Monday 17th April 
BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
Tuesday 18th April 
SCHOOL STARTS BACK 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
 
Wednesday 19th April 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Thursday 20th April 
NSPCC visiting for assemblies and both sites 
 
Friday 21st April 
Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year R, 1&2 
Keyboard lessons at Mill Lane 
 
 

        House Points this week      House Point totals so far this year 
1st: Holkham – 212   1st: Holkham - 76 

2nd: Blickling – 160   2nd: Sandringham - 72 
3rd: Sandringham – 139   3rd: Blickling - 60 
4th: Felbrigg – 117   4th: Felbrigg - 44 

 

Attendance Award 
Well done to class 34F who have had 99% attendance this week! 

 

This week’s certificate winners are:  
Lewis Heather, Teya Pulford, Ella Green, Ella Genc, Joshua Berritt-Cordoba, Freya Begley, Ethan Bryan, Caitlin Burnett, 
Jenna Feaks, Joshua Lamb, Joshua Quinton, Caitlin Dack, John Leveridge, Harry Dack, Ashton Pointer, Alanna Wright, 

Lewis Brown, Harry Betts, Austin Riches, Dec Green, Millie Gains, Edith Green and Emily Crabtree. 
 

Merit Awards: 
Well done to Thomas Matthewson, Abbie Riches and Chantelle De’ath who have completed their Year 4 Merit Cards and 

have received their merit medals this week. 

Just a note….. 
 

Year 1 Production 

A huge thank you and well done to the Year 1 staff and children who put 
on a wonderful performance of Jack and the Beanstalk earlier this week. 
It was lovely to see the children working together as a year group so 
successfully.  
 
Letters 

For parents we know it must feel as if we send out endless number of 
letters throughout the year, however please be assured that anything 
we do send out is really important. Please can we ask you to have a 
look through your child’s bag over the Easter holiday for any lost letters 
and then read and return any slips that may be attached. We are still 
waiting for various different slips to be returned for some children. 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Staff Update 

Today we say farewell to Mrs Fuller who is going on maternity leave: we 
wish her all the best! As explained earlier in the term, Mr Endall will be 
teaching 34F until the end of the year. Mrs Sheldrake, MSA and TA at 
Holt Road, is also leaving us today so we wish her good luck in her new 
job. We can now also let you know that Mr Armstrong has been 
appointed to teach 34G next term when Mrs George retires. He will be 
taking over the class on Tuesday 2nd May. 
 
Norse menu update 

Every Monday the kitchen will now be serving cheese and tomato pizza 
instead of the previously advertised hot options. Also on Tuesday 18th 
April, our first day back after Easter, the hot menu option will be chicken 
nuggets, potato wedges and baked beans with a biscuit for dessert. 
 
Easter Holidays – Summer Term 

We hope you all have a wonderful Easter holiday and that the weather 
is kind to us. We are looking forward to seeing the children back at 
school on Tuesday 18th April refreshed and ready to start the Summer 

Term. Please can we remind everyone that both sites start at 8.55am; 
children who arrive after this time will be marked as late and often find it 
harder to settle into their day than those who arrive on time.  

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA News 
 

Easter Fayre 
A huge thank you again to everyone 

involved in the organising and running of 
the Easter Fayre; staff, parents and 

children. You helped to raise a whooping 
£980.29! Thank you! 

 
PTA Meeting 

Our next PTA meeting is on Thursday 25th 
May at 6.45pm at Mill Lane. We will be 

discussing the Summer Fete so all 
parents/carers are welcome! 

 
Ladies Night 80s disco 

Tickets are now on sale through either 
office or Chloe and Cassie Green for this 

event on Saturday 13th May.  
 

If you are able to offer help to the PTA 
please contact our chair Sue Smith via 

email at horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com 
or the office at 

office@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

 

Church News 
 

We welcomed Reverends Margaret and Garry to 
school on Wednesday 29th March to hold our Easter 
Service. It was a lovely occasion as we had the whole 

school in our Mill Lane hall to share prayers, messages 
and songs in celebration of events leading up to 

Easter Sunday. Reverends Margaret and Garry gave 
out palm crosses to every child after blessing them 
first. This was the first of our termly whole school 

services  
 

 

 
 

 
Reverend Margaret explained how the custom of 

giving eggs at Easter celebrates new life. Christians 
remember that Jesus, after dying on the cross, rose 
from the dead. This miracle showed that life could 

win over death. For Christians the egg is a symbol of 
Jesus’ resurrection, as when they are cracked open 

they stand for the empty tomb. 
 

Message from Reverend Margaret: 
At Hevingham Church on Easter Saturday 15th April, 
11am onwards, there will be an Easter Experience 

including an Easter Egg hunt. Following on from this 
will be a bring and share lunch; hopefully a picnic if 
the weather holds! We look forward to welcoming 

anyone who would like to join us. 
 
 

O

Visit our School website at: 
 

http://www.horsfordprimaryschool.co.uk/ 

 

mailto:horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com
mailto:office@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk
http://www.horsfordprimaryschool.co.uk/

